
CORRECTION: One line of type was inadvertently omitted from the paper "Bird 
Sightings Associated with Hurricane David" by John O. Fussell III and Alice Allen-
Grimes (Chat 44:89-100). In the Bridled Tern section (p. 95), the first three sentences 
of the third paragraph should read: "Bridled Terns also returned offshore quickly, no 
healthy individuals being seen on land after the sixth. However, they did linger a little 
longer than the Sooty Terns. On the morning of the sixth, virtually all closely ap-
proached birds at Southport and Wrightsville Beach were Bridled Terns...." Please 
correct your copy by adding the words italicized above as the second line of the third 
paragraph under the heading of Bridled Tern.—EFP 
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